
 
Office of the National Director and  
Suffragan Bishop, Eastern Canada  

The Right Reverend Charlie Masters 
1-866-351-2642 ext 4003 

cmasters@anglicannetwork.ca 
Box 1013 · Burlington · ON  

L7R 4L8 · CANDA 

 

 
 
 
March 12, 2010 
 
 
Dear Friends of ANiC: 
 
We are full of awe at what God has done for us since we launched in November 2007. We 
have experienced His protection, answers to prayers and His provision for all of our needs. 
My purpose of writing at this time is to share with you a special need for prayer and action.  
 
Our budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2009 – June 30, 2010 is based on receiving gifts 
directly to ANiC from individuals as well as contributions from our member parishes. 
Whereas the contributions from our member parishes are close to our budgeted 
expectations, gifts to ANiC from individuals have been significantly less than what we had 
anticipated. Currently, ANiC has an accumulated shortfall of $66,000, trending towards an 
even larger shortfall as we near our year end.   
 
Our dedicated administrative team – several of whom are volunteers – carefully consider 
every expense, however many of our expenses are fixed and cannot be reduced without an 
impact on our ministry. 
 
Would you make this need a matter of prayer? Would you consider how you can help in this 
great endeavour? We are truly grateful for the generosity of so many. 
 
It is an honour to work together in serving the Lord. 
 
Yours in Christ,  

        


